Kendall Anderson



From: Creed James < creedjames44@gmail.com
Date: September 1, 2022 at 12:47:31 PM EDT
To: Randy Stevens < randygln@union-tel.com

Subject: Re: Quality Landscape Site Development Plan

Randy,

I have been on the road the last 2 days and haven't been able to pull up the last plan to look at it real good on my phone. I couldn't tell the location of the valley pan. I saw what looked like an excessive slope southwest of your property. I'm not sure that slope would even work. I will try to look tonight or in the morning. I did send plans on to the rest of the council. We have a meeting next Tuesday and would have to discuss the plan then. I will keep you posted. Drive safe.

Thanks, Creed

On Wed, Aug 31, 2022 at 2:19 PM Randy Stevens <randyqln@union-tel.com> wrote:

Creed,

As a requirement of DEQ I have provided a site development plan by Engineers Associates Craig Kopas.

Upon my review it appears that TO has an excessive grade slope on the north west side of my property.

It also appears that the valley pan "drainage swale" is encroaching my 10th most west lot. I agreed to 5 foot because I can't build on it.

I need a the town's approval for the next school hearing with DEQ the 7th of September.

Randy

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Randy Stevens < randyqln@union-tel.com > Date: August 31, 2022 at 4:07:19 PM EDT

To: Walt Stevens < wmstevens67@yahoo.com>

Subject: Fwd: Quality Landscape Site Development Plan

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Craig Kopasz <craig.kopasz@eaengineers.com>

Date: August 31, 2022 at 3:47:53 PM EDT

To: Randy Stevens < randyqln@union-tel.com >
Subject: Quality Landscape Site Development Plan

Randy,

Attached is the site development plan you requested. This site development plan is based on the digital information received from T-O Engineers on August 30th, 2022. This information included existing site survey (utilities, structures, topo, etc.), the proposed site grading (both on site & off site), and other improvements to the offsite property (demo old building, new building, retaining walls, etc.).

The Site Development Plan was based information received and your direction for on-site improvements and access to utilities. If any updates are made to by T-O Engineers or any others moving forward, please let me know as quickly as possible as it would likely directly affect the attached Site Development Plan.

If you need any further updates or assistance on this matter please let me know.

Thanks,

CRAIG KOPASZ, PE (WY)

PO BOX 370 | 211 N. 1st Street | Saratoga, WY 82331 Office: 307-326-8301 | Cell: 970-310-5927 | Fax: 307-326-8302

Email: craig.kopasz@eaengineers.com | Website: engineeringwyoming.com

**CONFIDENTIALITY AND COPYRIGHT NOTICE:

This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Engineering Associates (EA) cannot guarantee security of this electronic transmission or attachments. Information included or attached is copyrighted. In no event shall the recipient copy or use any of the concepts, plans, drawings, specifications, designs, models, reports, photographs, computer software, surveys, calculations, construction and other data, documents, and processes included herein or attached to this email for any purpose other than those stated or in relation to any other manner or for any other project without the prior written permission of EA. If you believe you received the email in error, or are not the intended recipient, you should delete this email and all attachments, and notify us immediately.

